
From: Brittany J Ashby <bashby@eda-on.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 2:28 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Jessy Serrao <Jessy.Serrao@oeb.ca>; Fiona O'Connell <Fiona.OConnell@oeb.ca>
Subject: EB-2025-0214: APH Update Consultation Participation
 
 
Please register me for the EB-2025-0214: APH Update Consultation Working Group.
 
I represent the Electricity Distributors Association (EDA) membership and manage the
Finance and Regulatory Councils, both of which will be significantly impacted by this
consultation. I will represent our members’ collective subject matter expertise and ensure
the perspectives of Ontario’s electricity distributors are well reflected.
 
I also bring extensive APH experience from my previous roles at several LDCs in Finance
and Regulatory Departments, where I worked daily with the APH, including recording ledger
entries and preparing financial records and statements for approval.
 
My contact information is provided below for registration purposes. I look forward to
contributing to the group’s discussions.
 
 
Thank you,
 
Brittany J Ashby
Senior Regulatory Affairs Advisor
Electricity Distributors Association
3700 Steeles Ave West, Suite 1100, Vaughan, ON, L4L 8K8
Direct / Cell: 416.886.4420
www.eda-on.ca
 
Follow us on:

 @EDA_ONT       Electricity Distributors Association
   

https://www.eda-on.ca/
https://twitter.com/eda_ont
https://www.linkedin.com/company/electricity-distributors-association
https://poweroflocalhydro.ca/our-position/


 




